
Sample Property Owner Consent letter 
 
 
 
October 3, 2022 
 
Fairfax County Department of Planning and Development 
Planning Division 
12055 Government Center Parkway, 7th Floor 
Fairfax, VA 22035 
 
 
Re: SSPA Nomination for 123 Main Street 
 
 
To Whom it May Concern, 
 
 
I am the owner of the property located at 123 Main Street (Tax Map 11-1 ((X)) 1111), Fairfax, VA 22035, 
which is being nominated for a Comprehensive Plan land use change as a part of the 2022-2023 Site-
Specific Plan Amendment Process. I have reviewed the subject nomination and consent to the property 
being submitted for consideration. Furthermore, I understand the expectations for the process and am 
willing to participate in the review, analysis, and community engagement, as needed.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. or Ms. Property Owner 
[Mailing Address] 
[Email Address] 
[Phone Number] 
 
 


